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From the Bellin College President

A Message
I hope you enjoy the new look and  
format of the Bellin Forward. We 
merged the alumni and donor  
newsletters to offer you one publication 
encompassing all news and updates 
from Bellin College each spring  
and fall.

So much has been accomplished this 
past summer and fall to share with  
you. In October, 29 students graduated 
from the 15-month nursing program 
during our fall commencement in 
the Bellin College Resch Atrium. We 
launched a new website in November 
and now have the ability to collect 
online payments for the first time. We 
hope you visit our new website often to 
catch up on the latest news and stories 
about our students. 

As we look forward, we will be  
continuing to grow our high school 
initiatives through Hands on  
Healthcare events and summer camps. 
These opportunities allow high school 
students to experience our campus  
and explore a career in nursing or  
medical imaging.

Our Board of Trustees worked with the 
College to develop a new strategic plan. 
There are five areas of focus with many 
initiatives in each area. I have provided 
a brief overview for you below. These 
initiatives will help grow and sustain  
the college for the future. 

Strategy One: Customer Service -  
Providing an outstanding customer 
service experience. 
1. Expand distance learning.
2. Develop a comprehensive  
    recruitment plan.
3. Recognize students for their  
    achievements.
4. Provide clinical roster information 		
    within one month of academic  
    advising.

Strategy Two: People - Recruiting  
and retaining quality employees  
and enhancing relationships with  
key stakeholders. 
1. Build and foster relationships with 		
    health systems.
2. Grow additional clinical sites.
3. Redesign the college website.

Strategy Three: Quality - Reporting 
exceptional results. 
1. NCLEX results will remain at or   		
    above the national average.
2. Radiologic sciences graduates will 	     	
    obtain 100% success on their  
    certification exams.
3. Family Nurse Practitioner graduates 	
    will attain advanced certification 		
    upon degree completion. 

Strategy Four: Growth - Adding new 
offerings and enhancing existing  
programs to serve the community.
1. Increase usage of the College facility                 	
    for students and the community.
2. Develop new partnerships within  
    the community. 
3. Achieve enrollment targets. 	

Strategy Five: Financial - Ensuring 
financial stability while supporting 
initiatives. 
1. Target new annual scholarships.
2. Target new endowed scholarships. 
3. Control tuition costs. 
4. Track student need for financial aid. 

I hope you are having a great start to 
the new year and thank you for your 
continued support. Your generosity, as 
always, is beyond appreciated. I hope 
to see you soon at one of our upcoming 
events or for a campus visit!

Sincerely,

Connie J. Boerst
Dr. Connie J. Boerst, EdD, RN
President/CEO

Our Mission:
Bellin College is dedicated to 
preparing healthcare professionals by 
providing an intellectually stimulating 
environment focused on leadership, 
community service, and lifelong 
learning that promotes excellence 
in healthcare practice and the 
advancement of the profession.

Our Values:
Excellence - being the best.
Community - partnership and 
	 shared participation.
Caring - empowering relationships 
based on empathy and respect.
Integrity - honest and ethical 
behavior. 

Our Vision:
Bellin College will be the best  
health science college in the state  
of Wisconsin.

Our Purposes:
•	 To provide excellent educational 

programs which are responsive  
to the community.

•	 To create an intellectually 
stimulating environment for 
students, faculty and staff.

•	 To contribute to the community's 
well-being through faculty, staff 
and student services.

•	 To stimulate a climate of  
quality improvement. 

www.bellincollege.edu
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Bellin College  
welcomes 29  
graduates to the  
Alumni Association
Bellin College held its annual fall commencement  
ceremony on Friday, October 14, 2016 in the Bellin  
College Resch Atrium. Twenty-nine students received  
their Bachelor of Science in Nursing degree from the  
15-month program. Karen Brukardt, Class of 1966 
Bellin College alum and current board of trustees  
member, gave the commencement address. The  
graduating class speaker was Mellissa Hammett and  
the alumni speaker was LaRae Bruno, Class of 1980.

Congratulations, Class of 2016!
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Bellin College hosted two life-like disaster simulations  
in 2016 involving students in both the nursing and  
radiologic sciences programs. The disaster simulations  
also included assistance from County Rescue, Village  
of Bellevue Fire and Rescue, and local area medical  
professionals. The simulations were held in the labs of  
the Health Sciences Resource Center in the lower level  
of the College.

The first simulation was held in February reacting to  
the aftermath of a fire in a hospital setting. The second  
simulation held in November was the scenario of a  
hospital reacting to a bombing that took place at a  
football game at Lambeau Field. In both situations,  
students were depicted as real victims to make the  
situation realistic. Students had to think quick to  
transport patients to safety and provide them with  
needed emergency care based on identified injuries. 

The goal of coordinating these life-like simulations is to 
provide students with hands-on learning to be more   
prepared for their healthcare careers and gives them an  
opportunity to practice improving interprofessional 
communication, collaboration, and teamwork in order to 
provide quality patient care in emergency situations.

This type of hands-on learning allows students to apply 
leadership concepts and skills they learn in the classroom 
and in clinical, in a safe, controlled environment. Knowing 
they won’t harm a patient prepares them to be confident 
and successful leaders in their chosen healthcare field. It 
helps them to start thinking about things a little  
differently and how to prioritize and organize care. They 
see first-hand how to work together as a team and work 
with other professionals, such as firefighters and EMTs. 
This allows them to see the roles of different providers  
and see their expertise and knowledge first-hand.

BSN student Taylor Wiese described the experience  
as one that will help her to be a better nurse.  
Interprofessional simulations have taught her that  
working together as a healthcare team; understanding  
each team player’s role, and the ability to collaborate and 
communicate together, plays a critical part in being able to 
provide excellent care and leads to more positive outcomes 
for patients. Playing the role of the victim has helped 
students to understand better what it is like to be in the 
patient’s shoes.

Disaster Simulations
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“I believe that I have been 
properly prepared for wherever 

I end up after graduation.”

-Nicole Rotter, 
BSN Class of 2017 

I will be the first to admit that I never saw myself  
becoming a nurse. When I graduated high school, I  
knew two things about myself—that I loved science and I 
absolutely loved working with kids, but I had no clue what 
I wanted to do with that. I started at St. Norbert College 
in the fall of 2014 planning on going for a basic biology 
degree. In the middle of my first semester, I began  
thinking, “what could I possibly do with that biology  
degree that I would actually enjoy?” Two days before  
signing up for second semester classes at SNC, I made  
the switch to the pre-nursing program. This was just a  
few days after touring the Bellin College campus, and I  
honestly thought, “Hey, I could probably make a pretty 
good nurse”, and just went with it. 

I started the 15-month nursing program in January 2016.  
I really enjoyed the direct entry from SNC with the  
partnership between the two colleges, so I knew that I was 
prepared for the transition. I never really looked around  
for nursing schools for a few reasons. First, I loved that  
Bellin College was close to my hometown. I also couldn’t 
pass up being in a small cohort that had just 32 students. 
And lastly, I really wanted the 15-month program. I am a 
quick learner, I enjoy school, and I also liked the idea of 
graduating by the age of 21 with a degree that will be able 
to take me anywhere I could imagine. 

The first day I met my cohort, I was completely  
intimidated. I was the baby of the group. It seemed like  
everyone else had a degree of some sort already and had 
their life together, and here I was, barely 20 years old, 
starting probably the hardest 15 months of my life with a 
bunch of strangers. Little did I know that these girls  
(and one guy!) would become some of the greatest friends  
I could ask for. Nursing school really brings people  
together; you laugh together, you cry together, and stress 
out together. Eventually, I realized that it didn’t matter that 
I didn’t have any other degrees and never had any CNA 

experience. We all had a lot to learn and overcome, but we 
all came together and helped each other out and made this 
program a great experience.

Knowing that the program I was entering was only 15 
months, I thought that I wouldn’t have time to do any 
“extra” things because I would need to focus all of my time 
on school work, but I was completely wrong. I will admit, 
at first it seems like you have absolutely no time to do 
anything besides homework because there is an adjustment 
period, but after I knew what was expected of me, I was 
able to find spare time to get involved in different things 
that Bellin College had to offer. 

One great opportunity I jumped at was to be a part  
of the newly created Love Your Melon (LYM) Bellin  
College Campus Crew. LYM is an apparel brand dedicated 
to giving a hat to every child battling cancer in America 
as well as supporting nonprofit organizations that lead the 
fight against pediatric cancer. I also recently had the  
opportunity to travel to Haiti for a week on a medical  
mission trip with Friends of Haiti to practice my nursing 
skills for those in need of care. 

Bellin College has given me many opportunities to learn 
and grow not only as a person, but as a future nurse. As 
I am nearing graduation in May, and even though I will 
continue to learn every day from here on out in my  
nursing career, I believe that I have been properly  
prepared for wherever I end up after graduation. I hope  
to become a pediatric nurse in the near future, get a few 
years of nursing experience, and then go back to school to 
get my masters. I think I would really enjoy being a nurse  
educator eventually, so who knows what will be in store 
for me down the road! That’s one of the best things about 
getting a nursing degree – the possibilities are endless and 
there are always opportunities for change. I am very happy 
with the decisions I have made so far, and I can’t wait to 
see where I end up!

Student Perspective
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Beyond the Classroom

STAT: Student Trips and Transformations

IHI Conference
The Institute for Healthcare Improvement (IHI) National 
Forum on Quality Improvement in Healthcare held the 
28th annual conference December 4-7, 2016 in Orlando, 
Florida. This is the most powerful event of the year for 
healthcare students, residents, faculty, and deans who are 
passionate about improving care. Each year, the IHI Open 
School designs unique and specific programming for its 
members, and Bellin College was part of the action.

Mary Forbes, Abigail Bieber, Kelsey Thompson, and  
Kortney Marshall represented Bellin College’s IHI Open 
School chapter with Dr. Connie Boerst, and presented a 
poster on the topic of, “Access to Healthcare for the  
Homeless Population in Green Bay, Wisconsin.”

Mission Trip: Guatemala

On January 2, four Bellin College nursing students and 
one faculty member set out for an urban immersion service 
experience at the Darst Center in Chicago. The Center is 
a social justice education center located in the Bridgeport 
neighborhood on the south side of Chicago. The Center is 
unique in providing opportunities for young people to see 
more clearly the faces pushed to the margins of our society. 
The Darst immersion program focuses on the issues  
surrounding homelessness, poverty, food insecurity,  
incarceration, immigration, and education. In addition to 
participating in programs and services, time was set aside 

each day for the group to debrief and reflect on what they 
experienced, how perceptions and interpretations affect 
these issues, and how they were both personally and  
professionally affected by these experiences.

From January 7-15, Bellin College students, faculty  
members, and Bellin Health medical providers spent time  
in Alda Punta de Palma, Izabel in Guatemala for a medical 
mission trip. 

Mission activities that the students were involved with:
• Traveled to the only publicly run children’s hospital in    	
  Guatemala, The Eliza Martinez Children’s Hospital in  
  Puerto Barrios.
• Set up a clinic site at the Puerto Barrios dump where 	   	
  approximately 300 people live year round, making a living 	
  from finding, cleaning and recycling what they find in  
  the dump.
• Traveled to two remote villages in the jungle to set up  
   a portable clinic site and also made calls to people who were   	
   unable to come to the clinic site.

• Set up a clinic site in an abandoned teak farm in the 	
   jungle. Villagers traveled to the clinic site, many having 	
   to walk on foot for more than an hour.

Malnutrition, respiratory illness, parasitic infections, dental 
disease/cavities and musculoskeletal injuries are just a few of 
the concerns the students addressed at these clinic sites.
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Alumni Council  
Members

Kathryn Andrews '62

LaRae (Pfeffer) Bruno '80

Audrey Burmeister '68

Cherie (VandeHei) Cadieux '97

Susan Danielski '91

Casey Fazer '13

Diane Junio '60

Michelle Kendall '12

Rachel London ‘14

MiChong Powers '03

Marcia (Wiercinski) Salm '70

Beth Simoens '86

Dianne (Tonnon) Smith '70

Patricia Zager '65

Donna (Hendershot) Zelazoski '69

Alumni   Greetings, fellow    	
  alumni! I am     	
  honored to  
  have the  
  opportunity 
  to serve you as 	
  chair of the  
  Bellin College 
  Alumni Council. 

The New Year will bring exciting  
opportunities for all to become involved.  
I have heard some good feedback regarding 
increased involvement, and I look forward 
to working through them. I hope you, too, 
are ready to bring your energy and fresh 
ideas for a great year!

The Alumni Council consists of volunteers 
representing a range of class years, interests, 
and professions. The overall goal of the 
Council is to create comradery between 
alumni and maintain a connection  
between current and future alumni through  
scholarship and fellowship. Members  
provide guidance and support in event 
planning and present new and exciting 
ideas in all aspects of alumni relations.  

As the Council evolves, we look to add new 
members. We would love to hear from any 
alumni who would be interested in joining 
the council.  

Please consider attending all of the  
Alumni events this year. Coming up  
in May is the Breakfast Social, which  
gives you, our alumni, an opportunity to 
interact with the graduating seniors on  
the day prior to commencement. More 
information will be mailed to you closer  
to the event. Also, save the date on your  
calendar for 2017 Alumni Homecoming  
in September! I think this will prove to  
be a wonderful and enlightening event  
for everyone!

The Bellin College Alumni Council holds 
meetings on the first Wednesday of every 
other month at Bellin College. 

Kind regards,

Sue Danelski
Sue Danelski, Class of 1991
Bellin College Alumni Council Chair, 2017

From your Alumni Council Chair

A Message

Class of 1927

Getting married?  
New Job? 

Going back to school?
  

We want to hear from you!  
Send us your update!

  
Please email: alumni@bellincollege.edu  

or call (920) 433-6655.
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Alumni News
Career Fair 2017
Monday, February 20
8:30-10:30 a.m.
Bellin College Atrium
Recruiters attending:
• Agnesian Healthcare 
• Atrium Health and Senior Living 
• Aurora Health Care 
• BayCare Clinic 
• Bellin Health 
• Children’s Hospital of Wisconsin
• Green Bay Correctional Institution
• Gundersen Health System
• Holy Family Memorial
• HSHS (St. Vincent Hospital, St. Mary’s Medical    		
   Center, St. Nicholas Hospital, St. Clare Memorial)
• Marshfield Clinic
• Mayo Clinic
• Milo C. Huempfner V.A. Healthcare Center
• Premier Medical Staffing (Milwaukee)
• Rennes
• ThedaCare
• Unity Hospice
• Woodside Senior Communities

Alumni are welcome to attend! Please RSVP to Janelle Maricque at Janelle.Maricque@bellincollege.edu.

Distinguished Alumni Award
Each year the Bellin College Alumni Association recognizes a graduate who has achieved outstanding accomplishments 
and who exemplifies the mission and values of Bellin College. 

Nominees will have graduated from the Bellin College BSN, BSRS, MSN or Nursing diploma programs and will  
be considered based on their professional accomplishments, community service, contributions to the nursing or  
radiologic sciences profession, and how they exemplify the mission and values of Bellin College. 2017 Nominations 
will be accepted until 4 p.m. on July 29, 2017. All nominations will be reviewed and the award will be presented at 
the 2017 Alumni Homecoming.

To nominate a Bellin College alumnus, please complete the Bellin College Distinguished Alumni Nomination Form 
on our website at www.bellincollege.edu/alumni/distinguished-alumni. 
For more information, contact:   
Jamie Jergenson, Development & Alumni Relations Coordinator
(920) 433-6655 or Jamie.Jergenson@bellincollege.edu
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A career perspective 
from a 2014 Bellin  
College graduate

Ellen Stiennon is a 2014 
Bachelor of Science in  
Radiologic Sciences (BSRS) 
graduate from Bellin College. 
Ellen feels her education has 
prepared her to be successful 
in her career. She currently 
works in general diagnostic  
radiology at UW Health in 
Madison, WI. She is an  
objective level imaging  
specialist on the night shift 
and, being the most senior 

technologist on her shift, she often takes on the charge 
technologist role. “The four-year program offered extra 
time to become comfortable and confident in my future 
role, so I could really dive into my first job.” She added, 
“Even though we didn’t have access to a level one trauma 
center, which is where I work now, the foundation Bellin 
College provided me made it possible to build on my 
experiences and apply those skills to situations I may not 
have seen before.”

Ellen loved the clinical opportunities and the variety  
Bellin College offered. “I met so many great people and 
learned so much ‘on the job’ that can’t be taught in the 
classroom. So many other programs throughout the state 
don’t offer more than one or two clinical sites, and the fact 
that we got to see so many different types of settings was 
such a positive thing.” The only thing that would have 
added to her experience is to have the opportunity to have 
more night clinical experiences because those are the shifts 
in which most graduates will start their careers.

Ellen recently had the opportunity to work with some 
recent graduates from the BSRS Class of 2016. She has  
expressed how much she enjoys working with them  
on her shift and teaching them how things work at  
UW Hospital. She has found there is a wide range  
of education levels, but the incoming techs who have a 
four-year degree tend to come in with more confidence. 
Ellen expressed, “It has been recognized by managers in 
my department that Bellin College graduates interview 
very impressively, and their training process goes by 
smoothly. Every Bellin College graduate who interviewed 
with UW Health in the last year was offered a position.”

Radiology is a very interesting and rewarding career.  
If you are like Ellen, and want a career that keeps you  
on your toes and is always exciting, but allows you the  
work-life balance to go home at the end of the day and 
leave work behind, this career is a perfect fit.

Alumni Spotlight
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“The four-year program  
offered extra time to  

become comfortable and  
confident in my future role,  
so I could really dive into  

my first job.”

-Ellen Stiennon, 
BSRS Class of 2014 



Bellin College hosted its annual Alumni Homecoming 
on Thursday, September 8, 2016 at Bellin College in the 
Resch Atrium. The event included a special recognition of 
the Class of 1966 and the Class of 2006, who celebrated 
their 50 and 10 year reunion anniversaries respectively. 
Bellin College’s broad base of alumni were represented, 
with individuals ranging from the Class of 1943 to 2016.

The event also honored distinguished alumni award 
winner Dr. Sally Karioth. Dr. Karioth is a nurse, teacher, 
writer, talk show hostess and nationally renowned grief 
therapist. As a 1967 graduate of Bellin School of Nursing, 
she was the first graduate to obtain a PhD. For more than 
45 years, Dr. Karioth has also been a counselor,  
helping people cope with the death of loved ones. Her  
particular concern is parents who have lost a child to 

death. She is a public speaker and author on the topic  
of illness and death. If one sentence characterizes the  
message of her speeches, it is her slogan: “Life is not a  
dress rehearsal, you should have at least one exquisite  
moment.” Dr. Karioth takes listeners on a rollicking ride 
of humorous anecdotes, somber insights and helpful  
suggestions, and was one of the first women invited to 
deliver a TED talk. She has taught more than 26,000 
students at Florida State University, was a mentor to three 
Rhodes Scholars, and has received numerous national, 
state and local awards.

The winner of the door prize for attending Bellin  
College Alumni Events in 2016 was Audrey Burmeister, 
Class of 1968. Congratulations! We look forward to seeing 
you all again in September 2017!

Class of 1966

Class of 2006

Alumni reunite at homecoming 2016!
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Career Fair
February 20, 2017
8:30 to 10:30 a.m.
Bellin College Atrium  
To RSVP, contact:
Janelle.Marique@bellincollege.edu

Breakfast Social
May 12, 2017
9 a.m.
Weidner Center for the Performing Arts
UWGB Campus 

17th Annual  
Bellin College  
Golf Classic
June 19, 2017
Don't Golf? Join us for  
dinner & Auctions!
Dinner & Auctions: 5:30 p.m.
Oneida Golf & Country Club
To register, go to www.bellincollege.edu/golf.

Alumni Homecoming
September 2017
5 to 8 p.m.
Bellin College

Events

Visit our website for more events and information!
www.bellincollege.edu

Condolences
Class of 1941 – Alma Kuschel passed away on 
November 28, 2015 at the age of 96. Alma graduated 
from the three-year nursing program at Bellin Memorial 
Hospital in 1941. She joined the Nurses Corps in the 
Naval Reserve upon graduating and served for 30 years 
by the time she retired as Lieutenant Commander.

Class of 1943 – Grace Foster passed away on  
May 22, 2016 at the age of 95. She graduated  
with a diploma from Bellin Memorial School of  
Nursing in 1943. Believing that all families had a  
duty to serve during World War II, she joined the  
Navy and was honorably discharged in 1945 with  
the rank of Lt. (JG)(NC) USNR.

Class of 1946 – Lucille Ouhl passed away on  
July 22, 2015 at the age of 91. Lucille always  
wanted to be a nurse and entered nurse’s training  
at Bellin Memorial Hospital. She joined the Nurse  
Cadet Corps during World War II.

Class of 1948 – Elaine Younk passed away on  
August 22, 2016 at the age of 88. In 1948, Elaine 
graduated from Bellin Memorial Hospital School  
of Nursing as a registered nurse. Elaine was proud of  
her service in the Nurse Cadet Corps and was part of 
the last class at the end of WWII. She was employed 
by Bellin Hospital and Grancare Nursing Home and 
enjoyed her many years of nursing.

Class of 1953 – Emily Schley passed away on  
August 21, 2016 at the age of 84. She grew up in  
Green Bay and showed a tremendous sense of home  
and pride. Emily was a graduate of Bellin College,  
Class of 1953 and enjoyed her career as a registered 
nurse, which gave her many interesting stories to tell. 

Class of 1953 – Joanne Tomson passed away on  
October 10, 2015 at the age of 84. Joanne was a  
graduate of Bellin College, Class of 1953.

Class of 1958 – Barbara Matthews passed away on 
December 27, 2016 at the age of 80. In 1958, Barbara 
graduated from Bellin Memorial Hospital School of 
Nursing, and went on to have a 30-year nursing career. 
She actively volunteered with Meals on Wheels, the 
United Methodist Church, Jean Granger Clinic and Girl 
Scouts and Boy Scouts. 

Class of 1963 – Christine Stransky passed away on  
May 11, 2016 at the age of 73. Chris was a 1963 
graduate of Bellin Memorial Hospital School of Nursing. 
She had a long career as a registered nurse in managerial 
positions at Columbia Hospital in Shorewood and 
Columbia St. Mary’s in Ozaukee.

"What we have once enjoyed 
can never lose, all that we love  
deeply becomes a part of us. 
- Helen Keller   Bellin Forward  ▪  Spring 2017   12        



The legacy you leave behind can be found in the lives you've touched...

What will your               be?

Would you like more information? 
Please contact the Development and Public Relations Department at (920) 433-6654.

Are you ready to plan for your future, but you're not sure where to start? 
It's never too late or too early to create an estate plan.

 
What is planned giving?
Planned giving consists of designating a gift during 
your lifetime or at passing that is part of your overall estate  
plan. A planned gift gives you the opportunity to make a  
lasting contribution in the lives of others. Examples of  
planned gifts include bequests, life insurance, charitable  
gift annuities, memorials, property and endowments. 

To create your own planned giving legacy, Bellin College 
recommends consulting your financial advisor. 

Bellin College Legacy Society
The Bellin College Legacy Society is a group of individuals 
who have decided to remember us in their wills. This special 
group of people are essential to the advancement of the college 
and to ensuring that our students have the opportunities to 
receive a high-level education at an affordable rate. 

Have you remembered us in your will? 
Please let us know. 

Ways to Give:
•	 Scholarships
•	 Legacy Society
•	 Naming opportunities available on campus
•	 In-kind support
•	 Sponsorships

The Bellin College Alumni Scholarship originated from the 
Alumni Council as a way to alleviate the financial strain of 
earning a degree. The scholarship is awarded annually to 
nursing and medical imaging students as they pursue their 
career goals. The demand for skilled registered nurses and 
medical imagers has never been greater, nor has the cost of 
higher education. This is why your generous gift, no matter 
how big or small, makes a difference in the lives of our  
students. For the 2016-2017 academic year, the Alumni  
Scholarship awarded $2,000 to three deserving students.

Support Bellin College and invest in the future of healthcare

Now accepting online donations!
Go to www.bellincollege.edu and click on the GIVE 

button in the upper right corner.

Thank You!

We are committed to providing the most advanced healthcare education available, while trying to help alleviate the  
financial burden to our students. Your generosity and support is vital. The landscape of the region’s healthcare needs are 
ever changing. Bellin College has been a premier healthcare educator in Northeast Wisconsin for more than 100 years.  
Your support of this institution is an investment in excellence. Our commitment to educate the best and brightest  
students and practitioners is proven. We look for support for scholarships, technology, program development, and many 
other areas. Please consider a gift to Bellin College to assure the health of our healthcare.
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New Hires and Accomplishments
Tom Shefchik joins Bellin College as the new  
Executive Director of Advancement
Tom Shefchik was installed as the first Executive Director of Advancement for the College.  
This is a newly created position to add to the growth of Bellin College. Tom graduated 
from the University of Wisconsin-La Crosse with a degree in community health  
education, and shortly thereafter began his career with the American Cancer Society.  
He brings to Bellin College, 16 years of non-profit leadership and development  
experience. His primary role and responsibilities will be to foster and enhance  
relationships with our current donors and develop new relationships to contribute to  
Bellin College’s growth strategy. Tom said of his new role as Executive Director of  
Advancement at Bellin College, “I am excited to have a role in which I can match a donor’s

  passion to make an impact in the quality of healthcare delivered in Northeast Wisconsin 
for many years to come.  I am impressed with the legacy Bellin College has in this area in doing just that and I firmly 
believe with ongoing support, Bellin College is uniquely positioned to make the greatest impact going forward.”

Greetings from the new Development and 
Alumni Relations Coordinator!
Jamie Jergenson joined Bellin College in January 2017 as the Development and Alumni  
Relations Coordinator. In her role, Jamie will grow the College’s relationship with alumni 
and donors to create an engaging environment for supporters of Bellin College.  
She looks forward to helping alumni and friends to connect and continue to collaborate  
to support preparing future nurses, radiologic technologists, and diagnostic  
medical sonographers.  
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Bonnie Luebke 
joined Bellin College as the 
Health Sciences Resource  
Center(HSRC) faculty  
coordinator in August 2016. 

Tina Parins
joined Bellin College in the 
Academics Department as the 
Administrative Assistant  
supporting the BSN program  
in October 2016.



Randy Cash 
was promoted to Health  
Sciences Resource Center 
(HSRC) Director in August 
2016. Randy joined Bellin 
College in November 2015 as 
the HSRC Faculty Assistant. 
Randy brings over six years of 
nursing experience; including
medical-surgical, cardiac, 
bariatrics, and management/
supervision. Randy also 
completed his Master of  

Science in Nursing-Nurse Educator track from  
Grand Canyon University in February 2017.

General Education:
• Erin Guex-Clark, Assistant Professor of  
  General Education
• Rob Henseler, Adjunct General Education Faculty
• Stefanie Wellnitz, Adjunct General Education Faculty

Medical Imaging:
• Stacy May, BSDMS Faculty/Clinical Coordinator
• Chad Dall, Radiologic Sciences Instructor

Dr. Mark Bake 
Dean of Allied Health Sciences/
BSRS Program Director,  
completed his doctorate in  
business administration with  
an emphasis in healthcare  
management and leadership 
from California Intercontinental  
University in November 2016.

Nursing:
• Melissa Chmela, Adjunct Nursing Faculty
• Mary Franson, Adjunct Nursing Faculty
• Linda Haen, Instructor of Nursing
• Sarah Oleson, Adjunct Nursing Faculty
• Virginia Riggs, Instructor of Nursing
• Ruth Rodda, Instructor of Nursing
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Tina Parins
joined Bellin College in the 
Academics Department as the 
Administrative Assistant  
supporting the BSN program  
in October 2016.

Welcome our newest faculty members!
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The new Bachelor of Science in Diagnostic Medical  
Sonography program welcomed the first cohort fall 2016


